
Project Update: April 2017 
 
The mural in Creek Chino School was finished. During this month we started with the 
workshop: "biology of sharks". For this activity we used powerpoint presentation and stuffed 
animals to show children physical characteristics, fins and differences between male and 
female sharks. Also children created a paper mural in their classroom using their own 
drawings as an educational tool to represent their resource in fun way.  
 

 

 


